
 

 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:            TAMF4-2021-011 
Date:   July 21, 2021 
Subject: Seal Declaration Form 
 
Teams will now be required to declare their seals at all events.  
 
The attached form is required to be submitted to the Chief Scrutineer for each car prior to the qualifying session 
for each event.  
 
The form is a fillable PDF and can be emailed to agavalla@sccapro.com and aaron@parellamotorsports.com or 
physically handed in at the Championship trailer. Please do not email the form until the weekend has started. 
Forms received before pre-event tech begins will not be considered as an event submission.  
 
Seal numbers will be periodically and randomly checked throughout each event.  
 
Non-submitted forms and non-compliant cars will be referred to the Stewards.  
 

mailto:agavalla@sccapro.com
mailto:aaron@parellamotorsports.com

